
MUNICIPAL NOTICE: 154 of 2023 

PLANNED POWER OUTAGE AFFECTING THE RAY NKONYENI MUNICIPALITY 

ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION AREAS DUE TO ELECTRICAL INFRASTRACTURE 

UPGRADE 

Ray Nkonyeni Municipality hereby notifies the public that the electricity supply will be 

interrupted from 08h00 to 15h00 due to electrical infrastructure upgrade, the following areas 

will be affected on these dates below: 

The following Areas will be affected, weather permitting: 

DATE WORK DESCRIPTION AREA TO BE AFFECTED 

22 July 2023 Mini substation relocation   Robinson Road, Bisset 
Street, Aiken Street upper 
and Bulwer Street. Port 
Shepstone CBD. 

23 July 2023 Mini substation upgrade in 
Bisset street. 

Bisset Street, Bulwer Street, 
Robinson Street and Aiken 
Street. Port Shepstone CBD. 

 

 Ray Nkonyeni Municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

There is no guarantee that the supply will be interrupted during the entire period stipulated 

above. All installations must be treated as live during these hours. 

K J ZULU 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
P.O. Box 5 
PORT SHEPSTONE, 4240 
 


